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Board Report #22-01 
Wisconsin Technical Colleges 

Formula Change Request 
 
 
After discussions between Wisconsin Technical Colleges System representatives Brandon Trujillo and 
Anna Richter and Higher Educational Aids Board Secretary Connie Hutchison and Policy Advisor 
Sherrie Nelson, the decision was made to rescind the formula change request. 
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